
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 
 
 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, Director of Economic Development and Planning. 
SUBJECT:   Street Closure Request. 
DATE:          September 12, 2013. 
 
         
BACKGROUND. 
 
On September 28th Raw Bistro is planning an Open House and has requested permission 
to temporarily close Cannon Street from Third Street west past Fourth Street. The Open 
House is scheduled from 1:00 to 5:00.  
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 
 
Staff has reviewed this request and respectively recommends approval by the City 
Council.  
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